
 

 

Board Development  
 
Capital City Projects  
  
Capital City Projects is a collaboration between two organisations that work with 
asylum seekers and refugees, they run services for the community from two sites. 
 
The existing management structure meant that the services were being directed 
by two different advisory committees and two separate management groups. 
 
Capital City Projects were supported to explore their options in relation to 
developing the collaboration into a single structure. Manchester Community 
Central, by providing specialist expertise, are working with Capital City Projects to 
draw up an action plan to enable the transfer of assets/liabilities into a new 
structure. This will be followed by Phase 2: Supporting Capital City Projects to 
identify appropriate training for their Board members. 
 
Have you considered merging with another organisation? Do you need to 
strengthen your Board / Management committee? Do you need help to define the 
roles of your trustees / committee members? 
 
 
 
 


